
From: Sue Greetham 
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 10:02 AM 
 
Dear Special Committee on Electoral Reform, 
 
I would like to recommend a Yukon Citizen’s Assembly be created to study how Electoral Reform will 
help improve our voting system in the Yukon. 
 
I support the statement in the Fair Vote Yukon Chair made in the it’s presentation to the Special 
Committee on Earth Day 2022 : 
 
“I just think that it is really important that we change. A citizens’ assembly of elders and youth working 
together at the hard work that it is to create a just society — I am speaking truth to power right now. 
We need a just society for us to be able to continue together at peace. This is what a citizens’ assembly 
would do. It will tap into all of that knowledge that sits right here with us and will help us and lead us 
into a better way forward.” 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Sue Greetham 
Yukon, Y1A 7A1, Canada 
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